
Gator Wear Now Available Online!

The website (click link below) is active now and will close May 18th. We have amended the 

ordering dates to ensure that parents/guardians ordering Gator clothing will receive their orders 

before or on June 26th.  Please e-mail  jholland@sjsd.net if you have any questions. 

https://baltic-athletics.myshopify.com/ 

Password is GoldenGate 

https://baltic-athletics.myshopify.com/

